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Two items in this very brief issue:- 
 

1. Wellington South Coast 
 
Our eyes and ears around there Barry Insull has the following to report:- 
 

Word has filtered through that the bad weather has brought a slip down blocking driveable access to 
Red Rocks. 
From what I gather machinery could well be required to open up the track. 
Will keep you informed if I hear any fine detail. 
Please pass word around. 
 

 
2. ARAC AGM is Approaching 
 
Do make sure your Club (if you have one) has an appointed delegate, and that the delegate is nominated 
in writing to our Secretary (secretary@arac.org.nz) 
 
Any Other News? 
Anything we need to know about? Anything you want to know about? Email info@arac.org.nz 


